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   21.03.2022 No 5.3.1/22/1 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

Estonian Education and Youth Board is pleased to inform you that the new Call for Applications 

under Estonian National Scholarship Programme for the 2022-2023 academic year has been 

published. The scholarships are for foreign students, researchers, and lecturers as follows: 
 

1. The call for Academic staff mobility grant application period opened on the 1st of 

April 2022. All relevant information is available on Education and Youth Board`s 

website: https://www.harno.ee/en/scholarships-and-grants/scholarships-studying-and-

working-estonia/scholarships-international. The applications should be submitted 

online via https://taotlused.edu.ee/. The deadline for applications is the 1st of May 2022. 
 

2. The call for Summer school scholarships for courses taking place during 2022 will 

opened on the 1st of April 2022. All relevant information is available on Education and 

Youth Board`s website: https://www.harno.ee/en/scholarships-and-grants/scholarships-

studying-and-working-estonia/scholarships-international. The applications should be 

submitted online via https://taotlused.edu.ee/. The deadline for applications is the 1st of 

May 2022. 
 

3. The call for Foreign student scholarships for exchange and degree studies for the 

academic year 2022-2023 will open on the 1st of August 2022. The conditions of the 

scholarship will be published on the Board`s website before the application round opens. 

All relevant information is available on Education and Youth Board`s website: 

https://www.harno.ee/en/scholarships-and-grants/scholarships-studying-and-working-

estonia/scholarships-international. The applications should be submitted online via 

https://taotlused.edu.ee/. The deadline for applications is the 1st of September 2022. 
 
We kindly ask you to disseminate this information to all the institutions or persons who may be 
interested in degree study or research scholarship in Estonia or participation in summer schools. 
For inquiries contact person at the Education and Youth Board is senior specialist Ms. Liis 
Uulman, scholarships and grants office, phone +372 699 9395, email: liis.uulman@harno.ee.   
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Carmen Raudsepp 

Scholarships and Grants Office 

Education and Youth Board 

 

Annexes 

Annex 1. Estonian National Scholarship Programme 2022-2023 




